Booth-Fickett Math/Science Magnet School



Dear Parents/Guardians,

Every day almost a billion people make a three-hour journey to gather water! There is a water crisis througout the world that is creating economic, social, educational and worst of all, life-threatening conditions. We are helping to change that statistic for two schools in the world. Together with H20 For Life, a U.S. non-profit organization, we are proud to announce our second annual March Water Madness Challenge. Funds raised from this schoolwide event will be donated to our partner schools in Kenya, Africa to help provide water, toilets and hand washing stations on school campuses. This year our partner schools are Murichu Primary and Mtera Secondary.

Last year, students banded together to raise over 1300.00 for these schools. This year, we hope to raise 1800.00, and we need your help.

Over the next month, students will have the opportunity to donate their change-even dollars to help those in need. Every penny raised by our students will go directly to our school partners, and the class that raises the most money at the Elementary and Middle School sites will earn a pizza party for their class.

We hope that all students in our school will be challenged to think about their own habits concerning water usage, and will develop awareness of the issues surrounding water on our world. Every penny helps, and by working together, we can make a difference!

Sincerely,

Yolette Bryant Reading Intervention Teacher and Project Coordinator H20 For Life – Booth-Fickett Campus